From: Angela Cox <AngelCox@detroitmi.gov> On Behalf Of OCI OCI

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:36 PM

To: Kyle Bryant <kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com>; BOPC BOPC <BOPC@detroitmi.gov>; OCI OCI

<OCl@detroitmi.gov>; FOIA <FOIA@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: usamie.civilrights@usdoj.gov; katherine.chamblee-ryan@usdoj.gov; Julie Hurwitz <JHurwitz@goodmanhurwitz.com>; detroit-
cpta@googlegroups.com

Subject: RE: FOIA Request for Records of Citizen Complaints Closed in January and February 2024

Good afternoon,

Per the City of Detroit’s, Board of Police Commission and OCl’s policies. All FOIA requests must be sent to the City of Detroit Law
Department who will then contact all concerned parties to gather the requested information and return said information to the City of
Detroit Law Department for redaction.

You have included the City of Detroit’s Law Department and therefore; | expect a request from them soon. After said request is made,
OCI will begin to gather the requested information.

Thank you.

From: Kyle Bryant <kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:16 PM

To: BOPC BOPC <BOPC@detroitmi.gov>; OCI OCl <OCl@detroitmi.gov>; FOIA <FOIA@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: usamie.civilrights@usdoj.gov; katherine.chamblee-ryan@usdoj.gov; Julie Hurwitz <JHurwitz@goodmanhurwitz.com>; detroit-
cpta@googlegroups.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIA Request for Records of Citizen Complaints Closed in January and February 2024

Good afternoon,
Please see attached.

Kyle Bryant

Legal Assistant

Goodman, Hurwitz & James, PC
1394 East Jefferson

Detroit, Ml 48207

Office: (313)-567-6170
kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com




